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Ms Barton & Mr Wates

ACCC/C/2008/23
I note the UK's position in the above matter.

We are disappointed that the government was unable to prioritise its response in order meet the earlier deadline (as the communicants were preparing to tmeet) However, we we will not oppose their election for the later date.

We will therefore work towards responding by 12 April 2010.

--

Paul Stookes

